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NOTE VERBALE 
 
 
 No. 140/MPG/GVA/CM/CM/25 
 
The Embassy of the Republic of Guinea to the Swiss Confederation and Austria, the 
Permanent Mission to the Offices of the United Nations and other international organizations 
in Geneva and Vienna presents its compliments to the World Health Organization (WHO) 
and with reference to the note verbale dated 22 February 2024 inviting candidacies for the 
post of WHO Regional Director for Africa, has the honour to submit the candidacy of Dr 
Mohamed    Lamine DRAME from the Republic of Guinea for the post of WHO Regional 
Director for Africa. 
 
Please find attached the curriculum vitae of Dr Mohamed Lamine DRAME and a statement 
setting out his vision, priorities and strategies. 
 
The Permanent Mission kindly requests that this candidacy be submitted to the WHO Office 
of Legal Counsel in accordance with the Code of Conduct.. 
 
The Embassy of the Republic of Guinea to the Swiss Confederation and Austria, the 
Permanent Mission to the Offices of the United Nations and international organizations in 
Geneva and Vienna, takes this opportunity to convey to the World Health Organization the 
renewed assurances of its highest consideration. 
 
Geneva, 28 February 2025 
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